THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

November 14, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

After discussing your tentative summer session program, the Committee is suggesting that you discuss both the courses and the recreational needs with Dean Schwegler, who will report back to us. Tentatively, we are suggesting that four solid courses be offered by you and Mr. Elbel, each on a three-fourths basis. Dean Schwegler will discuss this with you, however.

Sincerely yours,

RN:R

Raymond Michals
Executive Secretary